Cardinal O’Hara High School

1701 S. Sproul Road

Springfield, PA 19064-1199
610-544-3800 Fax 610-544-1189

Nurse’s Office

Physical Examinations
For all students entering 11" grade

The Public School Code of Pennsylvania requires that all children
entering 11" grade have a physical examination. Please have the attached
form completed by your child’s health care provider and return it to the

School Nurse’s Office as soon as completed or by the first day of school
in the Fall.

Exams done within one year prior to the opening of school are accepted.
Sports and driving physicals are acceptable if on file with the Nurse.
x#x+%%Please note: If a PIAA physical is done for a sport you must make a
copy for both the athletic office and nurse in lieu of attached form.
**|mmunization record to be included with the exam form.

Thank you for your cooperation




